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11/06/2021  14:03:562021/0321/P COMMNT Stuart Johnson As the owners and occupiers of 10 Fitzroy Mews (diagonally behind No.27 and clearly visible in the applicant's 

photograph of their rear light well), we are concerned to maintain our amenity, particularly in response to noise 

from the proposed condensing units.  Our bedrooms and those of our neighbours up and down the Mews are 

at No.27's light well roof level and rear bedrooms are ventilated only by opening roof lights close to the 

boundary.  We ask that in any approval's conditions the louvred housing is set off the rear party wall (as has 

been done in recent works at No.28) to reduce vibration risk and also that the condensers only operate during 

daytime office hours as suggested by the applicant's noise assessment report.  Thank you.
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